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Weekly Newsletter 
Monday, April 11th, 2022 

                ISASP TESTING 
Continuing this week, Table Mound 

students will be taking the ISASP standardized 
test(formerly ITP/ITBS). This test is given to 
students in 3rd-5th grade and covers the areas of 
reading, writing and math as well as science 
for 5th grade only. 3rd and 5th graders will be 
testing this week.. 4th Grade students completed 
their testing last week. It will be important that 
students get a good night’s sleep each night 
and eat a good breakfast. The test will be taken 
on the computer, much like MAP testing.                 

                    PTC Elections 
Hello! It is time for 2022-2023 PTC 

elections! All positions are open! Each position 
can be held by an individual or a group! Was 
there an activity you thought was fun and would 
like to be in charge of next year? Or do you have 
an idea of something great to do for our Table 
Mound students and teachers? email 
ptctablemound@gmail.com if you want to 
volunteer or if you have any questions 
Available positions: President, VP, Treasurer, 
Secretary, Book Fair Chair, Hospitality Chair,  
Social Activities Chair(s) for Trunk or Treat, 
Vendor Fair, T-Shirt, Dine Outs, Fun Run, etc!! 
Please consider Volunteering for one of these fun 
positions next year!    

We need your help! 
We need someone who will be willing to take over 
the book fair chair position on the PTC board. Kate 

Arling is the current chair and can answer any 
questions about the position. Please contact her at 

oppertk@yahoo.com 
 

Mark Your Calendar for Upcoming Events 
 

M, Apr 11 - ISASP Begins, 5th Grade 
 

T, Apr 12 - ISASP Begins, 3rd Grade 
 

T, Apr 12 – PTC Meeting, 5:30pm @ Happy’s 
 

F, Apr 15 – NO SCHOOL, Good Friday 
 

S, Apr 30 – Vertical Jump Party, 4pm-Close 
 

 

Leisure Services 4th/5th Track 
  This program will meet for 90 min. after 
school placing an emphasis on learning track 
fundamentals, team concepts, sportsmanship, 
participation, improved health/fitness, and fun! 
Each school will receive eight practices beginning 
the week of April 11th, followed by the City-wide 
track meet on Monday, May 9th at Dubuque Senior 
High School (Dalzell Field). Canceled practices will 
not be rescheduled. Table Mound practices will be 
held on Tuesdays and Thursdays. Sign-up with 
Leisure Services today! 

 
 

PTC MEETING TOMORROW @ 5:30! 
 

New Art on Display 
Several Table Mound artists will have their 

artwork displayed at Medical Associates East 
campus for the month of April. Congratulations to 
the following students: Cameron Denlinger 2G,  
Jaylyn Bradley 2G, William Denlinger 2M, Lincoln 
Rang 2S, Aubrey Mohr 3K, Jersey Knockel 3P, Ben 
Splinter 3P, Nova Kalmes 3P Awesome work! 

 

   Middle School Open Houses 
Our middle schools will be hosting 6th grade 

open houses. Please see the dates and times for each 
middle school below: 
Jefferson - Tuesday, April 12th 6:00-7:00 PM 
Roosevelt - Tuesday, April 12th 6:30-8:00 PM 

 

"The mission of Table Mound Elementary School is to develop responsible, motivated, global citizens 
who meet the challenges of the future and rise to their greatest potential as life-long learners.” 

 
 

100 Tower Drive, Dubuque, IA 52003 
www.tablemound.dbqschools.org 

P: 563-552-4400 


